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From the Desk of the Editor

to different socio political events. The paper 
also explores scope of digital media in terms of 
reshaping political participation.

Parashar & Misra, in another article of Indian 
Banking Sector, explore whether the digital 
disruption of banking is a ‘disruption’ or more of 
a ‘distraction’ and aims to understand the concept 
of digital disruption of banking, what is driving 
it, what are the impacts on banks, and what are 

new technologies. While basic banking services 

there is evidence of disruption at the front-end 
of banking services.

Customer engagement is an emerging 

an important role in developing customer 

discusses a proposed model describing 
relationships between customer relationship, 
customer engagement, customer satisfaction 

connection of the customer enhances his/her 
perceived level of importance towards the retail 
brand.

Entrepreneurship can be seen as an inventive 

to perceive, start and endeavor an economic 
prospect. In this regard, Padam examines the 
major challenges and opportunities in rural areas 

that rural entrepreneurship can’t be created 

the right for business enterprise advancement a 

It gives me immense pleasure in placing 5th issue 

world.

India is one of the fastest-growing 

paper offers an overview of the changing scenario 
with respect to pharmaceutical companies. It also 
provides insight in understanding marketers to 

how pharmaceutical companies can contribute 
towards better health and improve the 

the growing threat of malware and Trojans 

and encompass all possible areas of practice. 

scenario in India despite some major barriers. 

well as political parties have reshaped the notion 
of traditional political participation in regard 
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serious training should be given to the adolescent 
in rustic India.

and gratitude to the authors for their valuable 
contributions, reviewers for providing comments 
and suggestions and last not but the least readers 
for their incessant support.
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